

Chilmark Fire/EMS Proposed Project Completion Schedule & Billing Sequence

DRAFT SCHEDULE DRAFT SCHEDULE

Amanda,

Thank you for your quick response. We feel that the delay for Town Meeting (mid-April to late May) is the primary reason for this revised, proposed schedule:

- 1) **August 1, 2021, 30% CD/Bid docs:**
 - Invoice No. 11: \$63,7540.00
- 2) **August 23, 2021, 60% CD/Bid docs:**
 - Invoice No. 12: \$63,750.00
- 3) **September 6, 2021, 90% CD/Bid docs:**
 - Invoice No. 13: \$63,750.00
- 4) **September 23, 2021, 90% CD estimate complete**
- 5) **October 7, 2021, 100% CD/Bid docs:**
 - Invoice No. 14: \$21,250.00
- 6) **November 10, 2021, Bid Phase Complete:**
 - Invoice No. 15: \$26,250.00

Phase Two Total: \$238,750.00

Please let us know if this proposal is acceptable.

Yours truly,
John

KEENAN + KENNY ARCHITECTS, LTD.

DRAFT SCHEDULE DRAFT SCHEDULE